From: Sierra Park Services

To: Sierra Park Services

Subject: Road Conditions 12-7-18

Date: Friday, December 7, 2018 8:23:41 PM
Hello,

I hope everyone has had a good week.

I wanted to give an update on our road conditions. The storms have passed for now, and the
roads are open and clear. Chains are not needed but with snow melting along the side of the
road through the day there is water on the road that freezes once temperatures drop.. Itis

important to be careful after dark as the roads get slick from the ice and you may not see it in

advance.

Please watch the forecast regarding upcoming storms and always be prepared for snowy
conditions.

Have a great weekend!

Wanda
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